	


	


	

	

	This week's Meeting Sponsor is.............
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Decal Impressions has been helping businesses make good impressions for over 40 years. Our team of professionals has over 70 years of combined experience in the sign and graphics industry, and we are proud to provide superior customer service along with high quality products. We produce and install a vast array of graphics products from just about every category including banners, yard signs, magnets, trade show displays, and vehicle graphics ranging from door lettering to full wraps. We also take pride in being on the forefront of industry technology and training which allows us to provide individualized customer e-commerce portals and high quality graphics at a reasonable price point while still being energy efficient. Whatever your graphics needs, we would love to show you what we can do to help you make good impressions!

For more information, contact Rotarian, Bryan Vielhauer at bryan@decalimpressions.com.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------

Thursday, March 23, 2017

MOLLY WELLMAN
Mixologist
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Molly is a self taught mixologist in Cincinnati. She has immersed herself in the knowledge of classic cocktails and fine spirits; studying the history and proper preparation of classic cocktails from books mainly. Cocktails invented in the 1700′s to the 1950′s. She uses classic cocktails as a base for creating new and innovative drinks containing simple syrups, bitters, liquors and fresh juices she makes herself.

Molly is honored to have been able to work at many popular, restaurants and bars throughout Cincinnati and Northern Kentucky. She is now co-owner of Japp’s Since 1879, Neons Unplugged,and Old Kentucky Bourbon Bar. Molly was recently featured in Cincinnati Magazine, Cincinnati Enquirer, Metro Mix, and Cincy Chic, as well as many well-read blogs. She was currently voted best mixologist/bartender for CityBeat magazine for 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013 and 2014. Molly was born and raised in Cincinnati. After 12 years in San Francisco, she returned to her beloved hometown to be closer to her family. Molly is the author of ” Handcrafted Cocktails”. 

*This will be a special Prospect Member Luncheon, where all pre-registered prospective members can attend for only $10.00! Please contact the Rotary Office at office@cincinnatirotary.org or 513-421-1080 to register your prospect today! 
LOCATION: Hall of Mirrors 
MENU: Baby arugula with cranberries, pecans, gouda & smoke maple vinaigrette; bourbon chicken, scallion white rice, & broccolini; and bourbon glazed chocolate pound cake with Manhattan cherries.
ALTERNATE MENU: Bourbon tempura vegetables, scallion white rice & broccolini OR March Salad -  Grilled shrimp with mixed greens, cornbread croutons and "Old Baylor" aioli.

Meetings This Week:
11:00 a.m. Personnel Committee - Salon I, 4th FL
11:00 a.m. World Community Service Committee - Boardroom 4, Mezzanine
11:15 a.m. New Member Orientation - Salon G, 4th FL
1:30 p.m. Classification Committee - Salon F, 4th FL
1:30 p.m. Membership Engagement Committee - Boardroom 3, Mezzanine
1:30 p.m. Fire Breathing Rubber Duckies Prospect Meeting - Salon H, 4th FL
1:30 p.m. The Leprechauns Prospect Meeting - Salon I, 4th FL

This Week's Birthdays:
March 22 - Rick Findlay richard.t.findlay@gmail.com
March 23 - Bob Miller rjmiller43@fuse.net
March 23 - Anthony Ricciardi aricciardi@aci-construction.org
March 25 - Nadim Moussa nmoussa@cinci.rr.com
March 25 - Susan Wilkinson susan.wilkinson@uc.edu
March 27 - Steve Haber steve@stevehaber.com

2017 Member Anniversaries (with 5 year increments): 
MARCH
Mark Folzenlogen - 15 Years!
Susan Wilkinson - 15 Years!

March Madness Raffle - SWEET 16!
Only 68 tickets were sold (one for each team in the tournament), each ticket (person) has been assigned a NCAA Basketball Tournament team via a random drawing on Monday, March 13, 2017. Prizes will be awarded as follows: First team eliminated gets his/her $20.00 entry fee refunded. Tournament Runner-Up (2nd Place) receives $60.00 and First Place receives $600.00!! So far 52 teams have been eliminated. The remaining "Sweet 16" teams will play this Thursday & Friday:
  

3/23, 7:09 p.m. - Hux Miller (Oregon) VS. Dave Carlin (Michigan)
3/23, 7:39 p.m. - Amanda Forsee (Gonzaga) VS. Mark Phillips (West Virginia)
3/23, 9:39 p.m. - Brian Miller (Kansas) VS. Mary Dornette (Purdue)
3/23, 10:09 p.m. - Scott Hoberg (Xavier) VS. Eric Pettway (Arizona)
3/24, 7:29 p.m. - Drew Emmert (Baylor) VS. Nancy Riesz (South Carolina)
3/24, 9:09 p.m. - Kevin Krieg (North Carolina) VS. Fred Fischer (Butler)
3/24, 9:39 p.m. - John Frank (UCLA) VS. Mike St. John (Kentucky)
3/24, 9:59 p.m. - Steve King (Wisconsin) VS. Carl Kappes (Florida) 

Talbots Shopping for a Cause - Rotary Foundation of Cincinnati!
It's Rotary Day at Talbots! Come join us on Tuesday, April 4, 2017, at Talbots in Rookwood Pavilion from 5:30 until 9:00 p.m. for light refreshments and the opportunity to work one-on-one with client specialists who can help solve the "What am I going to wear today" question for you! Talbots will donate 10% of all purchases to the Rotary Foundation of Cincinnati. If you aren't able to make it during the evening event, just bring the attached flyer into the store anytime during the day on April 4th and the Foundation will still receive 10% of your purchase. Friends, family, prospective members, and co-workers are invited to attend, so spread the word - click HERE for the flyer! There is no charge to attend, but RSVPs are required (so they can enough client specialists available). Please call 513-421-1080 or email the Rotary office at office@cincinnatirotary.org, no later than Friday, March 31st. If you have any questions, contact event chair, Nancy Riesz, at nancy@successcatalyst.com or 513-325-8288.

Cincinnati Flying Pig Marathon
Please block out Sunday, May 7, 2017, 9:00 a.m. on your calendar. Your fellow Rotarians will be joining thousands of others for the Cincinnati Flying Pig Marathon. We will be handing out medals and Mylar blankets to those coming across the finish line. Many of us volunteered the last two years and it was truly an exciting experience! If we have 45 Rotarians (friends & family welcome too!) as volunteers, the marathon will pay our Club $700.00! Each Rotarian gets a free t-shirt, and the thrill of seeing so many people who have trained so long, cross the finish line. Many Rotarians wait until the last minute to sign-up, but you CAN'T do that this time. We have have been told by the marathon leader, if we can't get enough volunteers, we need to back away and do something else. OUr job is VERY important, so please sign-up to volunteer this week! You can also bring your spouse, friends, children and grandchildren over the age of 13. Please follow these instructions to sign-up:

1. Follow the direct link to our online volunteer registration site: http://volunteer.getmeregistered.com/events/open_opportunities.php?id=268
2. Find and select Cincinnati Rotary Club from the Group list.
3. Complete Required Volunteer Information.
4. Use rotary as the group password, when asked near the end of the form.
5. Click "Get Me Registered" to submit your information.

The volunteer will receive an email confirmation upon successfully registering. Thank you in advance for volunteering with your fellow Rotarians. For any questions, please contact Marc Horwitz at 513-703-5030 or horwitz2000@yahoo.com.

Need Reds Opening Day Tickets?
Join us for a night at Great American Ball Park on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, at 7:10 p.m., as the Cincinnati Reds play the St. Louis Cardinals. Two ticket options are available: Dinner Buffet at Redlegs Landing (private area reserved just for us) for $66.00 per person OR Individual Seat ONLY in section 436 for $25.00 per person. Reservations must be received no later than Friday, June 2, 2017. No refunds will be issued. Sign-up now and you will have the opportunity to purchase tickets for Opening Day (while supplies last)! Click HERE to view the flyer and sign-up today!

Believe 2 Achieve Silent Auction Donation Items and Skyline Chili Gift Cards!
As a reminder, the Believe 2 Achieve Silent Auction Committee needs your help to assure the success of our 6th annual fundraiser, scheduled for Saturday, June 24, 2017 at the Montgomery Inn Boathouse. We are asking you to donate items to help raise funds to support the good work done by Stepping Stones/Camp Allyn, the Autism Society of Greater Cincinnati and the Down Syndrome Association of Greater Cincinnati. What types of things are we looking for? Here are a few thoughts: 

· Tickets to sporting events like the Reds, Bengals, FC Cincinnati, the Cyclones, ATP, Xavier University, the University of Cincinnati or Ohio State University to name a few! Parking passes as an addition are also most welcome!
· Tickets to cultural events in our great city! This includes the Broadway Series, Playhouse in the Park, the CSO and Pops, the Cincinnati Ballet and Cincinnati Opera
· Bottles of top-shelf liquor or wine
· $100 gift cards/certificates to our city's many fine restaurants
· Other merchant gift cards
· Framed art
· Themed gift baskets
· Travel packages, spa services and hotel stays
Be creative with your items as we welcome all donations! Forms for your donations are available at the meeting check-in table. Please complete a form for each item donated. We need all items by May 19, 2017 to assure everything is ready for June 24th.

Additionally, please don't forget those Skyline Chili gift cards, as we wish to create a basket valued at $520 - or Skyline Chili for a year as an item from Club 17! We are about half way to this goal! Our financial goal for the Silent Auction for this year's event is $44,000. With your help, we can easily achieve that goal. If you have any questions, please contact Susan Wilkinson at susan.wilkinson@uc.edu. The Silent Auction Committee thanks you in advance!

Festival of Dinners 2017 - Only a few spots left!
Contact the Rotary Office at office@cincinnatirotary.org or 513-421-1080 to sign-up or check out the remaining sign-ups at this week's meeting. The Lobsta Bake and Ricciardi's On The River Cocktail Party have SOLD OUT! 

· RAGIN' CAJUN ROTARY-RAMA (THE SEQUEL) - Sunday, April 2, 2017 - only 16 seats left!
· KENTUCKY DERBY HAT PARTY AND HIGH TEA - Saturday, April 8, 2017 - only 9 seats left!
Click HERE for complete descriptions of all available dinners. Attend this week's meeting to see all the remaining dinners and get reserve your seats! All proceeds benefit the Rotary Club of Cincinnati. Once the tickets are gone, they're gone!

Bowling News - Week 23 of 24 (Submitted by Steve Rogers)
March 15, 2017:
1st Place - Allyns (33 Wins)
2nd Place - Spokes (26 Wins)
3rd Place - Wheels (22 Wins)
4th Place - Rays (20 Wins) 
5th Place - Condons (17 1/2 Wins)
6th Place - Hubs (13 1/2 Wins)

Our Top Bowler of the Week: Hubs' Cliff Kuhn - 218 Game/597 Series!

On lanes 7 and 8, we had the Allyns and Hubs facing off. For the Hubs, Cliff Kuhn was taking this night pretty seriously, having a 597 series and said, "it's not bragging if you can back it up!" But still, his team was under their averages. This left the door open for the Allyns' Brian Miller (+48) and Steve Rogers (+61) to take 3 of the 4 wins and clinch to win the second half of our season!

In lanes 9 and 10, it was the Rays and the Wheels. You had to be there to appreciate the outstanding talent we have in Dave Luecke, of the Wheels! He was perfecting his ability to leave a split...with his uniquely new approach. He broke a record with 7 splits; almost unheard of for Dave. You may have a chance to see Dave in a photo since the Wheels' great photographer and teammate, Hux Miller, took many excellent action shots. The Wheels in general were out to make their mark with Wheels' Mark Holland covered in some kind of white powder...having fun seemed to be the theme for bowling this night! Does anyone take bowling seriously anymore?? It was the Wheels' Sam Scoggins, who bowled a great 543 series. Proving it is good to have fun, since the Wheels swept the Rays and won 4 games, moving them into 3rd place.

Bowling on lanes 11 and 12 were the Spokes and Condons. The Spokes were feeling pretty spooked about falling behind the 1st place Allyns, who had their "Allyntude" working this half! Spokes, with a must-do need-to-win-all-4-games, took only 3 from the Condons. The Spokes' Greg Ries said, "There's no 'I' in team, but there's a 'U" in suck", bowling over average +20 followed by Mike Burroughs (+21), Doug Taylor (+28)...and falling down hard was John Heppler (-24). Doug Taylor said to John, "Your mom called. You left your game at home." Since March 8th, John Heppler had a 245 Game & 633 Series.

Only 1 week left before the banquet...bowling is moving into week 24. Please remember that the March 29th Roll-Off and Headpin Tournament will begin at 6:00 p.m. Our Roll-Off teams are the Hubs (1st Half Winners) VS. the Allyns (2nd Half Winners). NOTE: Please bring your Rotary Bowling shirt next week for a league photo. Please contact Rotarian Gary Kindell for more details.   

Coming up next week!
PROGRAM: Mo Egger, Cincinnati's ESPN 1530
LOCATION: Hall of Mirrors 
MENU: Crisp romaine with Wisconsin cheddar, marinated mushrooms & red wine vinaigrette; blackened shrimp, Wisconsin cheddar grits, scallions & shaved ham; and bourbon glazed chocolate pound cake with Manhattan cherries.
ALTERNATE MENU: Old Bay tofu, wisconsin cheddar grits, scallions & shaved parmesan OR March Salad -  Grilled shrimp with mixed greens, cornbread croutons and "Old Baylor" aioli.
 

Vision: A second century of engaged leaders making an impact on our club, community and the world.

Mission: Providing selfless service in the community and the world through involved and engaged members.



